From: Jake Flora

To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR

Subject: Re: Sundry Notice 400579031,

Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 5:45:28 PM
Arthur,

We accept and agree to all below changes. Thanks for your help on
these,

Jake

Jake Flora

Kuenzler & Flora Reserve Corporation

Pronghorn Operating LLC
720.988.5375
www.kfrcorp.com

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
To: jakeflora@kfrcorp.com

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 4:11 PM

Subject: Sundry Notice 400579031,

Jake,

The following changes will need to be made the recently submitted Rule 609 Sundry Notices:
Document number 400579031 Change the number of exceptions from 1 to 4,

Document number 400579049 Change the number of exceptions from 1 to 4,

Document number 400579056 Change the number of exceptions from 1 to 4,

Document number 400579073 Change the number of exceptions from 1 to 3,

Document number 400579073 (Hanavan 1) will have the following condition of approval:

The Sundry is approved with the condition that a sample is collected from DWR permit # 7381-R
when the well is brought online for the 2014 irrigation season. The well should then be used to
collect samples for the subsequent samples as described in rule 609d(2). If access to the water
well is lost the operator will be required submit a Sundry requesting an additional exception to
rule 609.

| can make the changes to the Forms with you approval.

Thanks,


mailto:jakeflora@kfrcorp.com
mailto:arthur.koepsell@state.co.us

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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